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 Greetings from Miyako, 

This past month was a pretty relaxing month here in Miyako, and I can feel God has just 

been refreshing and encouraging myself and others that attend the preaching point. We have 

had lot of new contacts and connected with some old contacts from a while back. It’s also great 

to report we had an awesome Christmas party with lots of visitors attending and fellowshipping 

through the night. We are still looking forward to the harvest God has intended for the people 

of Miyako. God bless and hope the New Year has started well.   

Bro. Craig  
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